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Geneva, 30 October 2009
	Ref:
	TSB Circular 66
COM 15/GJ

	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union

-
To ITU-T Sector Members;

-
To ITU-T Associates

	Tel:
Fax:
E-mail:
	+41 22 730 5515
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg15@itu.int 
	Copy:

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of 
Study Group 15;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau


	Subject:
	Approval of new Recommendations ITU-T G.996.2 (2009) Amd.1, G.999.1, G.9960


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
Further to TSB Announcement AAP-20 of 1 September 2009 and pursuant to § 6.2 of Recommendation A.8 (Johannesburg, 2008), I hereby inform you that Study Group 15 approved the text of draft new Recommendations ITU-T G.996.2 (2009) Amd.1, G.999.1 and G.9960 during its plenary session held on 9 October 2009.
2
The titles of the new Recommendations ITU-T G.996.2 (2009) Amd.1, G.999.1and G.9960 which were approved are:

G.996.2 (2009) Amendment 1:


Single-ended line testing for digital subscriber lines (DSL) 


Amendment 1: New Annex E - Specific requirements for a MELT-PMD 
G.999.1: 
Link layer to PHY layer interface
G.9960: 
Unified high-speed wire-line based home networking transceivers - Foundation
3
Available patent information can be accessed on‑line via the ITU‑T website.
4
The texts of the pre-published Recommendations will soon be available on the ITU‑T website.
5
The texts of these Recommendations will be published by ITU as soon as possible.
Yours faithfully,
Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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